NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

INSURANCE COMMISSIONER, TRINIDAD NAVARRO, hereby gives notice that a PUBLIC HEARING
will be held on Thursday, June 23, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. prevailing Eastern Time at the Delaware
Department of Insurance, The Nemours Building, 1007 Orange Street, Suite 1010, Wilmington, DE
19801 (the “Hearing”).

The purpose of the Hearing is to address the application reviewed by the Delaware Department of
Insurance pursuant to 18 Del. C. § 5003(d) regarding the acquisition of control of or merger with
PartnerRe America Insurance Company by Covéa (S.G.A.M.) (“Covéa”); MMA IARD Assurances
Mutuelles (“MMA IARD AM"); MMA Vie Assurances Mutuelles (“MMA Vie AM”); La Garantie Mutuelle
des Fonctionnair es et Employés de I'Etat et des Services Publics et Assimilés (“GMF”); Assurances
Mutuelles de France (“AM”); MAAF Assurances (“MAAF Assurances”); MAAF Santé (“MAAF Santé”)
(and, together MAAF Santé, MMA IARD AM, MMA Vie AM, GMF, AM and MAAF Assurances, the
“Mutuelles”); and Covéa Coopérations S.A. (“Covéa Coopérations”). The docket number assigned to
this matter is 4615-2022.

The Hearing will be conducted in accordance with the Delaware Administrative Procedures Act, 29 Del.
C. Chapter 101. A party has the right to present evidence, be represented by Delaware counsel and to
appear personally or by other representative. The Delaware Department of Insurance is obligated to
reach its decision based on the evidence received.

Comments are being solicited from any person. Comments may be in writing or may be presented
orally at the Hearing. Written comments must be received no later than Thursday, June 16, 2022 by
4:30 p.m. and should be addressed to the attention of Kathleen Makowski, Deputy Attorney General,
Delaware Department of Insurance, The Nemours Building, 1007 Orange Street, Suite 1010,
Wilmington, DE 19801. Also, those intending to provide oral comments at the Hearing must notify
Kathleen Makowski at (302) 674-7326 or Kathleen.Makowski@delaware.gov, no later than 4:30 p.m.
on Thursday, June 16, 2022.
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